‘“ RTO District 11 JOIN US FOR THE CELEBRATION JOHNSON*

ERO Waterloo Region OF THE 25™ AND FINAL

RTO/ERO Charity Golf Day
An Activity of the Retired Educational Workers of Ontario

25 ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF DAY - FINAL EDITION!

Hosted by the Retired Teachers of Ontario (RTO/ERO) — District 11 & Johnson Insurance
Conestoga Golf and Country Club Tuesday, September 12th, 2023
11:00 A.M. Shotgun Start - Scramble Format

Net proceeds will be divided between all three of our hospitals: Grand River Hospital, St. Mary’s General Hospital and
Cambridge Memorial Hospital. Please bring cash so you can purchase tickets for our fabulous draw prizes as well as tickets for our
50/50 contest.

Due to rising costs, the fee per person is $135 - includes 18 holes of golf, golf cart, light lunch, entry into all special events which includes
closest to the pins, putting contest, closest to the keg/turkey, holes-in-one, BBQ dinner after. Each registrant will receive a gift card to one
of our fine restaurant sponsors!

This year we will bring back the social/dinner only in order to help celebrate our 25" Anniversary! The price for the BBQ dinner will be $25

We welcome male and female golfers as single, double, triple or complete foursome registrants. Individuals and twosomes will be
placed in foursomes of mixed ability.

Questions? Email: rtogolf2022@gmail.com The tournament committee is stepping down and as of right now there is no one to
replace us. If volunteers do step forward, this tournament may continue but perhaps not in the format we have now. Interested?
Contact Dale Roberts @ 226-218-3935 or email at robdale2476@gmail.com or Theresa Hamilton at presidentl1@districts.rtoero.ca

Registration: Please fill in the bottom of this form and send along with your cheque(s), to:
RTO Charity Golf Day c/o Betty MacLean 10-232 Kingswood Drive Kitchener, ON  N2E 2K2

If you prefer to post-date your cheque(s), please date no later than September 1, 2023.

OR
E-transfer to rtogolf2022 @gmail.com — be sure to include golfers’ full names in the comment space or if
paying on your own, please include your name and, if applicable, the names of others you wish to have on

your team.

CONTINUING THIS YEAR: Golf North will donate $15 to the hospitals for every one of its members playing in the tournament. If any
registrants are Golf North members please indicate in the comment section (if e-transfer) or check the appropriate GNM space on the

registration form.

Golfers are guaranteed entry into the tournament once their payment has been received. If entering a foursome, one cheque
in full payment is highly recommended to secure entry for all participants. DON'T DELAY! - REGISTER TODAY!

Please include the phone number for the first registrant (captain), along with the names and current email addresses for all others

Name(s): GNM? ___ E-mail(s):

GNM? ___

GNM? ___

GNM?___

Contact Telephone Number: Full Registrations @5135 = Social/Dinner only @ $25 =



